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Supporting the DD Workforce 
 

As a provider my name is on a list, and the amount of family members calling, and begging for 
help breaks my heart. Unfortunately I already work closer to if not more sometimes 50 hours a 
week.  This cry for providers is awful, ave a good rate increase is a hope and a dream.  This job 
as an independent has no benefits, only what we save can be used for emergencies and I 
believe this can help people who are unsure due to no benefits. Let's help these families get the 
help they need. 


